
 

Hello Parents, 
The 2019-2020 school year is off to a terrific start! Our students      

returned to school ready to learn and make good choices as they go 

through the school day.  We are excited about the possibilities of this 

school year and we trust that parents will continue to provide support in all 

our efforts.  I am elated to in form all parents and stakeholders that we 

at Thomas E. Edwards High School have made history. With all of us 

working together, TEHS is rated a C school. Yes, we are a successful and 

productive school. Thomas E. Edwards High School will continue to work 

with students, parents, and the community to create a strong partnership, 

strong sense of school pride, mutual respect and appreciation for each 

other. This cooperation will ensure a successful partnership between    

parents, students, teachers and community members. 

 
Principal Eric Lakes 
Thomas E. Edwards Sr. High School 
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Teacher 
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Ms. Maria Cotton 

Parent of the Month 
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12th Grade Makayla Williams 

11th Grade 

Taylor Wilson 

10th Grade 

Kionna Lemon 

9th Grade 



At TEEHS, juniors and seniors had 
a chance to visit different colleges 
and university in The Tiger Den. 



 Thomas E. Edwards, Sr. High School  thank Mrs. Gloria Dickerson for getting the 
musical group, KARMA to perform for our students about bullying.  



 11/11—- Seniors visit DSU 

 11/12 —- Senior Portraits (female students) 

 11/18 —— ASVAB 

 11/19 —— 1st Nine Weeks Awards Program @ 9a.m. 

 11/20 —— FAFSA, Senior Portraits (Male Students) 

 11/21 ——- Celebration Parade for Being a Successful School 

 11/22-29 —— Thanksgiving Break (no school) 

 12/01 —— School Resume 

TEEHS UPCOMING EVENTS 

IF YOUR FAMILY LIVES IN ANY OF THE FOLLOWING SITUATIONS: 

 In a shelter  

 In a motel or campground due to the lack of an alternative adequate accom-
modation 

 In a car, park, abandoned building, or bus or train station 

 Doubled up with other people due to  loss of housing or economic hardship 
(Please Contact your Parent Liaison) 

The McKinney-Vento Act provides certain rights for Homeless students. For more information please 
visit our MDE website at: 

www.mde.k12.ms.us/OFP/titlex 


